
% Zubeda Seedat 

\ 
02/04/2004 15:04 

Karin, 

To: Karin Pappenheim 
cc: Richard Gutowski/PH6/DOHJGBC GRO-C 

Subject: RE: Roll-out of Recombinant 

Thanks for your e-mail. The next meeting of The Forward Planning & Monitoring Group 
will be held on Monday 26 April at 11 am in room 578D Skipton House (a sandwich lunch 
will be provided). I am attaching for your information a note that Frank Hill prepared 
following the last meeting and which has been circulated to members of the group. 

I should be grateful if you could please confirm who will be attending. 

Thanks 
Zubeda 

n 
Mins 9 Feb 04 FP&MG.doc 

Karin Pappenheim <Karin@.

Karin Pappenheim _ To: Zubeda Seedat/PH6/DOH/GB@ GRO-C ~._._._._._._._.. <Karin@ GRO-C
GRO-C Subject: RE: Roll out of Recombinant 

31/03/2004 11:42 

Hello Zubeda, 
I realise that we have not nominated a Haemophilia Society rep to be part 
of 
the monitoring process, an oversight, as we clearly have a great interest 
in 

monitoring. 
Frank Hill tells me there is a date for a meeting in April, could you let 
me 
know what it is please. As I will have left the Society for my new job by 
then, I will nominate one of our information and advice staff to attend - 
and Chris Hodgson for the patient viewpoint. 
look forward to hearing, 

Karin 

Karin Pappenheim 
Chief Executive 
(Direct line: GRO-C,..__._.

The Haemophilia Society Chesterfield House 385 Euston Road LONDON NW1 
3AU 
Registered charity no 288260 

Helpline: 0800 0186068 (supported by MCI Worldcom] 
Admin Tel: 020 7380 0600 Fax: 020 7387 8220 
Website: www.haemophilia.org.uk - E-mail: karin GRO-C
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"Charles Hay_ . ._._._._., To: Charles Hay <CHAYQ._._, GRO-C J Richard 
<CHAY GRO-C ; Gutowski/PH6/DOH/GBH GRO-C. ._.
GRO-C I cc: Zubeda Seedat/PH6/DOH/G GRo.c Julia 

Stallibrass/PQj! IGYI.DQHI.GBA.CRO_Cw_._.., 
30/03/2004 17:40 Frank.hill@ GR_O-_C _( 

Subject: RE: Recombinant fior aIf. 

Dear Richard,
I have also heard from some cnentres where they have been very 
uncomfortable with ordering stock to be carried over to the next 
finacial year. I, or Frank, will provide a note by tomorrow morning in 
support of the practice, which you may edit if you think it needs 
alteration. 
The skiing was great fun, thanks. I was abit apprehensive, having 
not done it before, but did some general training in advance and it 
went very well. 
best wishes, 
Charlie 
Subject: RE: Recombinant
To: Charles Hay <CH,Ai@E_._._._._._._._.GRO_C ----------------
Copies to: Zubeda.Seedat GRO-C 

Julia.Stallibrass@ GRO-C,_,_,_._•_L._•_._ _._._•_._ 
From: Richard.Gutowski GRO-C 
Date sent: Tue, 30 Mar 2004 15:33:51 +0100 

Charlie 

Thanks for the note. We are getting wind of some auditors challenging the 
notion of ordering 5 months stock. Can you provide us with a note on 
behalf of UKHCDO stating that the holding of such stock is good management 
practice for Haemophilia Centres. Thanks 

Hope the skiing went well 

Kind regards 

Richard 

Charles Hay 

To: "Richard 
Gutowski/PH6/DOH/GB@IGRO-C GRO_C_.__ _-

<IMCEANOTES-Richard+2©GutowskiPH6DOHGB+40DOH@_GRO_C
u k> r._._._. ._._._.. 

Y `G RO. C' GRO C mil Costello@_._._._O-c 
- - - ----- 

--------._ 

30/03/2004 cc: Natalie Howell@GRO-C 
Julia 

11:59 
"Frank Hill (E-mail)" 

Stallibrass/POLICY/DOH/GB@`..GRO . 

<frank.hill1-------------- ---- 
-.-.-.-.GRO-C 

---------- - ----1. "Charl 
es Hey ..--------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------- - _.. 

_ _ (E-mail)" 

<chay(4 @I GRO_C GRO-C _ Zubeda 

Seedat/PH6/DOH/GB@IGROC1 .

bcc: 
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C Subject: RE: Recombinant for 
all. 

Dear Emily, 
Sorry, 
I was away skiing. The letter seems fine anyway and is entirely in 
line with messages we have also sent out recently. It seems clear 
that some PCTs are sitting on the money and not releasing it. far 
more administrative provblems than we expected were encountered 
in relation to this. Some trusts were also uneasy, In Manchester 
we have completed the rollout and ordered a full five month supply. 
In many other areas they have hardly started. 
best wishes, 
Charlie 

From: "Costello, Emily" <Emily.Costello@ GRO-C 
To: "Richard Gutowski/PH6/DOH/GB@ GRQ.?-C.•__.__.__.__._._. 

<IMCEANOTES-Richard+20Gutowski PH6 DOH GB+40D0 C7R0_Sr 
Copies to: "Howell, Natalie" <Natalie.HowellC? GRO-C ;, 
"Stallibrass, Julia" 

O-C <Julia.Stallitlr,~$ __  -,_,''.Frank Hill (E-mail)" 
<frank.hill@ GRO-C _ , "Charles Hey (E-mail)" 
<chayC_~ - GRO-C "Seedat, Zubeda"" <Zubeda.Seedat@ GRO-C._._._._. 

Subject: ft :
,
_'Tteeoinbinant for all. 

Date sent: Thu, 25 Mar 2004 15:54:24 -0000 

Richard 

Many thanks, I have spoken to Lynne Dewhurst at the Manchester Royal 
Infirmary who has agreed to send the letter out to the UKHCDO members 
today. 

I have tried to speak to Prof Frank Hill and Dr Charlie Hey before sending 
this letter out, however they are both unavailable until Monday and it 
need 
to go out ASAP. 

Regards 

Emily 

> -----Original Message-----
> From: Richard Gutowski/PH6/DOH/GB@L.GRO _C 

> Sent: 25 March 2004 15:34 
> To: Costello, Emily 
> Cc: Stokoe, Howard Stallibrass, Julia; Howell, Natalie; Zubeda 
> Seedat/PH6/DOH/GB@GRO-C 
> Subject: Re: Reca'ml~a:nant for all. 

> Emily 

> Thanks. I am more than happy for you to send the 
> attached letter. Would it also help if UKHCDO also sent a letter out? 

> Richard 

> 
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.._._._._._._._._._. > Emily Costello@GOC i_._. ._._._._., (.Q 3/2004 14:51 To: Richard 
> Gutowski/PH6/DOH/Gf3C GRO-C cc: Julia._5J. .Llibrass/POLICY/DOH/GB@`GRO_C 
> Howard Stekoe[?GRO-CNatalie Howell@ GRO_Cjcc: Subject: Recombinant for 
> all. 

._._._._._._._.. 

> 

> Dear Richard 

> We have met with Baxter today and are extremely 
> unhappy about the uptake on the contract and are claiming breech of 
> contract and expect other suppliers to be just as unhappy to the lack of 
> take-up to this contract (only about 30% of anticipated sales) 

> I think we need to be seen to take some action on 
> this. 

> I have spoken to Julia Stallibrass and on her 
> recommendation I have attached a short note targeted to the Centres. 

> If you are o.k. with this then please can you 
> circulate this ASAP and hopefully we can move this forward. 

> Regards 

> - Emily 

> << File: Letter 25 March 2004.doc >> 

'This e-mail and any attachments hereto are: 

strictly confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you are 
not the intended address 
ee, you must not disclose, forward, copy or take any action in reliance on 
this e-mail or attachmen 
ts. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender as 
soon as possible. 

- not intended to create contractual relations or legal obligations binding 
on the sending organisa 
tion and no action may be taken in reliance on this e-mail and any 
attachments hereto unless the co 
ntents are confirmed by letter. 

Addressees should check all attachments for viruses. The NHS Purchasing 
and Supply Agency makes n 
o representations as regards the absence of viruses in attachments to this 
e-mail.' 

- - Disclaimer - - 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are 
not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, 
copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify 
the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently 
delete what you have received. 

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for 
compliance with the Department of Health's policy on the use of electronic 
communications. For more information on the Department of Health's e-mail 
policy click here http://www.dh.gov.uk/terms 
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) The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure 
Intranet (GSi) virus sc 
arming service supplied exclusively by Energis in partnership with 
MessageLabs. 

On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus-free 

PLEASE NOTE: THE ABOVE MESSAGE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE INTERNET. 

On entering the GSI, this email was scanned for viruses by the Government 
Secure Intranet (GSI) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by 
Energis in partnership with MessageLabs. 

DH users, see Guide to Email virus scanning under Security in DH on the 
Notice Board, for further details. In case of problems, please call IT 
support helpdesk. 
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